
 
 

444 McLeod St. 

Regina, SK S4N 4Y1 

Phone: (306) 949-6999 

Fax: (306) 949-2605 
 

 

February 1, 2013 

 

 

Dear Producers: 

 

 

 

Effective March 1, 2013, there will be a change to the Continuous Quota Policy regarding quota 

transfers. 

 

The new policy will enable producers to sell part of their quota privately rather than exclusively 

through the Quota Exchange. 

 

The new policy will require that 15 per cent of all transfers of quota (including whole farm 

transfers) be made through the exchange.  Immediate family transfers will remain exempt from this 

requirement. 

 

The 15% sold on the Quota Exchange will ensure that there will be quota available for those 

wishing to use the exchange. 

 

The new policy will be posted on the SaskMilk website and a copy will be mailed with the 

February 2013 newsletter. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Board office. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ryan Boughen 

C.E.O. 
 
 
 
 
 



 


